Celebrating 100 Years of the 1925 Property Legislation 
Postgraduate Funding Application

There are funds available to support standard class travel fare and one night of accommodation on 8 September 2025 for postgraduate attendees of the conference. Postgraduates who are currently engaged in a course of study such as an LLM or PhD, those have just finished their course of studies (in academic year 2024/5) or who are about to start a programme of study (in academic year 2025/6) are all eligible. 

Please complete the form below by 15 July 2025, and return to Dr Lorren Eldridge (le377@cam.ac.uk). Any questions should be directed to the same address. 

NOTE: Postgraduate students applying for this funding should still register for the conference using the online booking form to ensure they have a place: https://onlinesales.admin.cam.ac.uk/conferences-and-events/faculty-of-law/a-century-of-the-1925-property-legislation-conference/a-century-of-the-1925-property-legislation-conference-08-09-september-2025 

	Name
	

	Institutional Affiliation
	

	Programme of Study (eg LLM; PhD)

For research students, please state your title and supervisor.
	

	Period of study (eg 1 Sept 2024 – 1 Sept 2025)
	

	Please state in no more than 300 words your reasons for attending this conference. 

	




	Please provide an estimate of your costs of travel and accommodation to be claimed. 

It is expected that accommodation will be via at Selwyn college at £107.40 per night for a single room (subject to availability). If you require a double room (£147 per night) for any reason, eg accessibility or childcare, please specify.  

Travel should normally be via train. First class train travel will not be reimbursed, nor will travelling by car or taxi unless there is a specific accessibility need. Air fare will not usually be reimbursed within the UK. 

	




	Do you have any alternative sources of funding, eg internal university travel grants, available for this conference? 

Having an alternative source of funding does not automatically exclude you from the conference support, but we will try to prioritise applications from those who would not otherwise be able to attend. 

	






If successful, costs will be covered on a reimbursement basis on the production of receipts. 
